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Topic:  Executive Summary- Board Meeting 

Date:  October 13, 2020 

From:  Jon Zilkey, Superintendent/CEO 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

1. Via Zoom, the SVRSS Student Council President, Madeleine Lambert, and Vice-President, Emily Mayuk, presented 

the start of the school year and their plans. The Board was very impressed that even with all the changes how 

committed the council was to making positive things happen for their school this year. Great work! 

 

2. The Board examined Policy 2 Governance, and also is doing work on Policy 17 Code of Conduct which will continue 

next meeting. 

 

3. The Board looked at the enrollment for September 30, 2020 for SVSD. The current enrollment is 1,331 for the 

Division. 

 

4. The Board reviewed the updated Covid information and the Division is working on updating their orange 

(Response 2) protocols and red (Response 3) protocols with the changing information from the department. 

Reminder to parents and students that these changes in response levels may change how your child’s classroom 

looks, or if they were learning from home, these changes are made by Public Health and the department in 

relation to cases in areas.  

 

5. The Board discussed items from its September 30, 2020 Workshop. This included policy changes, agenda format 

changes, committee of the whole edits and communication. The Board will have another special meeting in 

January to review again. 

 

6. The Secretary-Treasurer is working on the June 30, 2020 Financial Statement that is due the end of October. An 

update was provided to the Board.  

 

7. The Board discussed the Workplace Safety & Health Meeting on October 2, 2020.  The Superintendent told the 

Board that their insurance provider and MSBA Safety Officer will be doing tours of the schools this week.  

 

8. The Superintendent discussed the teaching openings that are coming up and the challenges in recruiting teachers 

for the five positions currently posted.   

 

 

 

 


